From: Neil Bruce_
Sent: 21 April 2019 08:43

To: I

Cc: Planning

Subject: Application 2019/1697/P - abjection

Dear Mr Driver,
I am writing to object to the proposed building of two luxury homes at the rear of 29 and 33
Arkwright Road.

Both of which would directly overlook the rear of our house as well as have a drastic impact on
mature trees and various wildlife in the gardens themselves. Those rear gardens are currently an
oasis of calm and greenery.

For the sake of good order, can you please confirm how the destruction of these gardens complies
with Camden’s own policy, as this is a Conservation Area?

Our section of Frognal can be quite a crowded road, during the busy parts of the day - especially in
the morning. Being too narrow for cars to pass, the only place for vehicles can pass are the various
spaces created by driveways.

I dread to think the traffic chaos this work would bring, and its adverse effect on quality of life,
affecting Arkwright Road as well as Frognal.

1 object most strongly to the proposed works, which are a blatant case of over-development.

Regards
Neil




